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Consider recommendations regarding the reassignment of the contract with BHC Vista Del Mar Hospital for
accomodating involuntary admissions within a psychiatric facility for up to 72 hours, as follows:

a) Approve and execute the acceptance letter for the assignment of the current contract with BHC Vista del
Mar Hospital, Inc. to the new buyer of the facility, Aurora Health Services (the new name of the facility will be
Aurora Vista Del Mar Hospital);

b) Approve and execute an amendment in the amount of $143,000 to the contract with Aurora Vista Del Mar
Hospital, for the period of January 1, 2001 through June 30, 2002 for a total contract in the amount of
$373,000.
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